

Las Vegas Kit Kruisers Model Car Club

Volume 6

Issue 7

July 2010

CONTENTS

FROM THE CEO

THE PRESIDENT'S NEWS EDITORS INSIGHT

CLUB CHALLENGE

PHOTOS

FOR SALE & WANTED ITEMS



The June meeting included a great demo on Alclad, given by John Oszajca. Phillip Canepa also provided a step by step video of the process. Photo by: Rich Cummings

CLUB OFFICERS

Rich Cummings / President / Photo & Media Coord.

richcum73@yahoo.com

Phill Canepa / Vice President / Event Coord.

phillipjcanepa@aol.com

Jeff Skillman / Secretary

JEFFSKIL@aol.com

Ann Canepa / Treasurer / Editor

kruiserlv@aol.com

Gary Peters / Sgt. at Arms

vrithai@yahoo.com

FROM THE CEO

I would like to congratulate all our newly elected Board Members, and I look forward to working with each and everyone of you. I would like to Thank All the previous members for all there help over the past year.

I've noticed that our Newsletter is really looking great and the team has worked very hard on it, but it is everyones Newsletter and they need every member to help to keep it that way. It is sent to over 50+ people across the US, so let's give all the help we can. Great work people!

Once again this is our Club, and I want you to have as great a time being a member as I do. So let's have an even Greater time this year then we have had in the past.

Thank You All, Frank Canepa

THE PRESIDENT'S NEWS

Well, I'm still not sure exactly what happened or how, but it's done now. The changing of the guard has taken place and now it's time to start marching. Before we go much further, I would like to thank Jeff for the service he gave to the club. This position has it's rewards and it's pitfalls. I believe he handled them with grace and poise. (Where's that 5 bucks, Jeff?) Seriously, thank you.

Now for me. I have done this before, but, it was a long, long time ago in a place kinda far away. Anybody that has been in this position knows that it takes a team to make the show happen. I have seen that support here and would really appreciate it if it continued. This is not my club, it is ours. I don't make the decisions, we do. I like to have fun. I would like to see people bringing and working on projects during the meetings. This is mostly so I can steal your ideas. Actually, it is so other people can tap your brain to figure out how you did what you did.

I don't have any grand schemes or plans for the coming year. At least not yet. We would all like to boost membership, get our own national contest and build a running 24th/25th scale V8. My main goal right now is to not screw up too bad at the next meeting.

Rich Cummings

President

Editor's Insight

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, July 20, 2010 at the Library. This will be the first meeting for our newly elected club President Rich Cummings. I look forward to the meeting, and know Rich will do a great job. Congratulations to all the newly elected e-board members.

This months meeting is stalled projects, I have mine completed for once. It will be interesting to see how many get there's done. It should be a lot of fun. You still have a couple of weeks if your not done yet.

We have been working very hard on our new website, FYI, It is just about ready to go. I will e-mail everyone when it's published and on line. There will be an events calendar you can click on the event for all the needed information. There is an archive page with back issues, as well as a contact page to contact the club, there is a great Gallery page with a link directly to the Fotki site to view all the club meeting and event photo's.

I look forward to seeing everyone at the meeting. Let's show our new President our support.

Ann

2010 CLUB CHALLENGE

Open to all scales. Models must be the work of the entrant, must be a new build, no team builds. Include material to help judges.

Mar. 16, 2010 - Any Foreign Manufactured Kit. No American Manufacturer. Any way any subject, any style. Winner - Brad Greenberg

July 20, 2010 - Stalled Project- 90 day build Must bring to the March meeting . Winner

Nov.16, 2010 - Any Thing, Any Way, Any Style. This is a 60 day build, must be a new build. Please bring kit to the September meeting.

Winner

We would like to see at least one or two complete builds this year. Don't forget the winner receives a Gift Card.

GOOD LUCK 2010!!

PHOTOS

Here are some photos from our June meeting. Photo's by Rich Cummings



Our model car Historian, Gary Peters brought in several of his rare and hard to find treasures to the meeting. Boy, did they bring back some great memories!

Brad Greenberg brought in his scratch built tow truck that won our March challenge. It also took a nice award at the IPMS Best of the West show in May. Way to go Brad!





This 32 Roadster was brought in by a guest at our meeting, Matthew Hunt. I want to point out the fact that Mathew is 16 years old. Nice job Mathew. We all forward to seeing more of your work.

This 56 Ford pick up is another example of Mathew Hunt 's work.



FOR SALE AND PARTS NEEDED

Wanted: Tamiya Alfa Romeo Giulia GTA kit.

If you have this item contact James Cozart @ lvz2881@yahoo.com or (702) 372-5692

Wanted: Parts for a 1958 T-Bird. Kit #2759 by Monogram. If you have this item contact Phil Canepa @

phillipjcanepa@aol.com

or (702) 566-1292

For Sale: Models, models & more models. Liquidating stock, all scales, for more info contact Frank Canepa at kruiserlv@aol.com